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4th week of Easter
21st April 2024



Welcome back! The children in Year 1 decided to design their own cross 
celebrating the resurrection. Here are just some of their designs.



Throughout Lent 
Year One had been 

reflecting on 
Simon of Cyrene 
and how we can 

help others. 

Therefore they 
decided to make the 
cross their focus for 
their Easter cards.



What a busy and exciting 
first day back! 

The children in Reception 
LOVED the new role play 
and have enjoyed playing 

with all of the new 
activities and resources, 

inside and out.





Year 4 have been looking at 
properties of shapes. 

What is the same and what is 
different?



Some fabulous 
writing in English 

from Y6. 
The children were 
writing from the 
perspective of a 
character from
our class book. 

Miss Freitas was 
blown away with 

the high quality of 
work! 



In RE, year 5 have been practising how to find parables from the Bible 
to help us understand what Jesus was saying to us.



Year 1 children have been 
learning to make 

illustrations in response
to a shared text. 

Great ideas!



Reception children 
really enjoyed sharing 

their new story 
'The Leopard's Drum' 

and playing in the new 

Vets’ role play area.



They have enjoyed reading and acting out the 
story, 'The Leopards Drum' by Jessica Souhami.



Year 1 enjoyed the sunshine and PE outside 
with Mr. Jennings. 

They have been practising their fielding and 
striking skills.



The Lamb of God by Year 4



Year 6 had lots
of fun learning

about WW2 
using VR.



They have explored the 
London Underground, a Spitfire plane, 
Pearl Harbour and the D-Day beaches.



Year 5 also enjoyed learning 
about the Anglo-Saxons’ life 

through a VR workshop. 
Some very excited children!

Watch them in action here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1781294359398527422

https://twitter.com/i/status/1781294359398527422


Year One have 
been putting their 
thinking caps on, 
as they explore 

subtraction using 
“Think 10”!



Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel.

 The theme is



DIARY DATES
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